Dear Mark Barlow
Thanks for allowing us to participate in your Project. We would we able to know about our carbon footprints and even calculate them. Since we joined the Project, our students have become conscious about the environment. Our consumption of electricity is much as it is a residential School but now students care to save electricity as much as they can. We changed tube lights and bulbs and use CFLs now. Students have planted trees in the campus. All students calculated their carbon footprints and enjoyed the activity. We are already a Green School as we recycle and reuse. This Project made us aware about the gravity of problem. Students drew posters and prepared ppts. also. We would like to be in touch with your School next session also. The students with interest answered the questions put up by Woodhey School’s students. Hope you all might have enjoyed working with our School.
Kind Regards

Namita Verma

J.N.V. Bhiwani India
